
Notice of Public Hearing 
City of Carlyle 

Zoning Board Action 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Carlyle Zoning Board of Appeals and the Planning Commission will hold a 
Public Hearing at the Conference Room of the Case Halstead Public Library on Thursday, September 26, 
2019.  The meeting of the Zoning Board shall begin at 7:00 p.m. and is scheduled to meet for the purpose 
of hearing the following request as submitted for consideration:   
 
Request for Planning Hearing: Petitioner Kenneth Becker is requesting the Planning Commission’s 
approval of a final plat creating a single 1.34-acre lot subdivision at 17212 Highline Road, located within 
one and one-half miles (1.5) of the City of Carlyle in Clinton County and is zoned Agricultural.   
 
Legal description of the properties is as follows: Parcel ID Number 08-07-25-100-008, Part of the 
Northwest Quarter of Section 25, Township 2 North, Range 3 West of the Third Principal Meridian, Clinton 
County, Illinois. 
 
 
All persons interested in providing both written and/or oral testimony in support of or in opposition to 
this proposal are invited to attend the hearing scheduled as noted above.  Further information relative to 
the proposals can be obtained by contacting the Zoning Administrator at 594-2468 during regular business 
hours or by emailing admin@carlylelake.com.   
 

Submitted by Andy Brackett, Zoning Administrator 
this 5th day of September, 2019 

mailto:admin@carlylelake.com

